
April 4, 1994 

Baker Environmental, Inc. 
Airport Office Park, Building 3 
420 Rouser Road 
Coraopolis, Pennsylvania 15108 

(412) 269-6000 
FAX (412) 269-2002 

Commander 
Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
1510 Gilbert Street (Building N-26) 
Norfolk, Virginia 23511-2699 

Attn: Ms. Linda Berry, P.E. 
Engineer-in-Charge 
Code 1823 

Re: Contract N62470-89-D-4814 
Navy CLEAN, District III 
Contract Task Order (CTO) 0174 
Draft Final RI Report for Operable Unit No. 5 (Site 2) 
MCB, Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 

Dear Ms. Berry: 

Baker Environmental, Inc. (Baker) is pleased to submit for your review, three copies of 
the Draft Final Remedial Investigation (RI) Report for Operable Unit (OU) No. 5 (Site 2). 
Copies of this document have been forwarded to Mr. Neal Paul (MCB, Camp Lejeune), 
Ms. Gena Townsend (EPA Region IV), Mr. Patrick Watters (North Carolina DEHNR), and 
to members of the TRC. In accordance with the project schedule, comments on this 
document should be submitted no later than May 5, 1994. 

The Draft Final Feasibility Study (FS) is scheduled to be submitted on April 18, 1994. 

If you have any questions regarding this submittal, please contact me at (412) 269-2038 
or Mr. Raymond P. Wattras (Activity Coordinator) at (412) 269-2016. 

Sincerely, 

Donald C. Shields 
Project Manager 

DCS/jc 
Attachments 

CC: Ms. Beth Ha&, Code 02145 (letter only) 
Ms. Lee Anne Rapp, Code 183 (letter only) 
Mr. Neal Paul (3 copies) 

A Total Quality Corporation 


